
 
 

 

Dear friends, 

 

Our Archdiocese is blessed to have six dedicated seminarians progressing towards the 

Priesthood. This year, we welcomed three new first-year seminarians – Dylan House, Jeremy 

Cains, and Isaac de Roadt – who have already begun their journeys. They join Nicholas 

Barry in his second year, Cinnil Thomas in his third, and Bran Grgic, who is now in his 

fourth year of formation. Together, they represent the bright future of our faith community. 

 

The 2025 Good Shepherd Appeal is an opportunity for spiritual and financial generosity.  

 

To give a non-deductible gift please use one of the options below. 

 With the payment slip is attached 

 Online Giving HERE or use the QR code below 

 Calling: (02) 6239 9876 

 

I am convinced that the Holy Spirit calls young men to become priests. I ask everyone to 

pray for increased vocations to the Diocesan Priesthood. 

 

Thank you for your generosity. 

 

Yours sincerely in Christ 

Archbishop Christopher Prowse 

Catholic Archdiocese of Canberra and Goulburn  

May 2025 
 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

https://app.etapestry.com/onlineforms/CatholicArchdioceseofCanberra/GoodShepherdSundayAppeal.html

